
From: Shera Markley [mailto:SMarkley@charleys.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 3:41 PM 
To: Christopher, Mahila 

Subject: Re: Permission to file documents 

 
Hi Mahila 
I give you the permission to file the documents. 
 
Thanks 
Shera Markley  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Feb 2, 2015, at 3:17 PM, Christopher, Mahila <mahila.christopher@puc.state.oh.us> wrote: 

Hi Shera, 
This email is regarding your response to Staff’s interrogatories in PUCO Case Nos. 14-1720-EL-REN, 14-
1721-EL-REN, 14-1722-EL-REN, 14-1723-EL-REN, 14-1724-EL-REN, 14-1725-EL-REN and 14-1726-EL-REN. 
The copies of the DG facility interconnection agreements that have been submitted along with these 
replies have been inadvertently filed as source files. Please give Staff permission to file these pdf 
documents again, in their respective case dockets. 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank You 

Mahila Christopher 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Energy and Environment Department 
Utility Analyst 
(614) 728-6954 
PUCO.ohio.gov 
 

http://www.puco.ohio.gov/
mailto:mahila.christopher@puc.state.oh.us




This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/4/2015 1:46:40 PM

in

Case No(s). 14-1726-EL-REN

Summary: Reply including copy of the Generating Facility Interconnection Agreement
electronically filed by Ms. Mahila  Christopher on behalf of Solar Advocate Development


